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As a resident of Lymm my comments on the local plan are as follows:

1. The residential developments planned for Lymm are on Green Belt land and this
cannot be viewed as acceptable.

2. The surrounding infrastructure is already stretched to breaking point and further
additional demands are likely to ruin the character of the village.

3. The increase in air pollution caused by more traffic is really worrying. The school at
Statham is already impacted by the traffic on the motorway and any increase in the
air pollution will damage the health and welfare of the children at the school.

4. The development close to Lymm Services will take Green Belt land, affect the local
biodiversity, destroy wild life areas and will undoubtedly lead to major increases in
traffic on the local roads, particularly during the frequent hold ups on the motorway.

5. Are all available brownfield sites being developed before the wanton destruction of
Green Belt land? Once Green Belt has been destroyed it is never replaced.

6. The area to the South of Grappenhall/Stockton Heath at present has a pleasant mix
of residential and green areas. This will be lost if the plan is pursued in its present
form.

Lesley Keelty






